

2015-2016 New Lebanon Ski Club

The annual ski club information and registration meeting will be held on Friday, October 2nd at 6:30PM in the Elementary School Library and also on Saturday, October 3rd at 10:00AM in the High School Cafeteria.

We will be accepting up to 40 students from grades 3 through 12. All 3rd Grade Students Will Require a Parent To Be At Jiminy Peak Every Thursday During Ski Club.

**THE REGISTRATION and ADMINISTRATION FEES ARE AS FOLLOWS AND DUE THE NIGHT OF THE MEETING:

6 Weeks of skiing/ snowboarding for 3 hours (Including a 1 hour lesson) \$180.00

Season Pass Holders (1 hour lesson with discount if you have pass) \$119.00

Ski Rentals (if renting through Jiminy Peak)

\$96.00 Snowboard Rentals (if renting through Jiminy Peak)

\$96.00

Administration/Transportation \$40.00

All Students are required to take the 1 hour lesson every week.

Please note that we will make every effort to attend ski club during the scheduled weeks. Unfortunately, the weather does not always cooperate. We may cancel if we feel it is unsafe for the children to attend. Please be sure we have a daytime contact number.

It is very important that I receive all completed forms by October 10th to reserve our spot at Jiminy Peak. If you are unable to attend the meeting, please call or email Chris prior to the meeting and he will make every effort to meet with you.

All Ski Club Members are required to wear a helmet for safety. Anyone that does not use a helmet will not be allowed to participate. Safety is very important to us.

**PLEASE BE AWARE THAT JIMINY PEAK AND NEW LEBANON SKI CLUB DO NOT ISSUE REFUNDS FOR ANY REASON.

The Transportation/Administration fees must be paid by everyone whether using the bus or not. Everyone should ride the bus to Jiminy Peak. We often discuss rules, changes, and necessary information when we arrive. If you are not planning to ride the bus, please call Chris to let him know. If you are not riding the bus home, please be sure that you give Chris or Donna a note and we need to see a parent/guardian before you leave.

Ski Club will be held on Thursdays starting on January 7th.

In closing, I would like to thank all of the parents and students who have made ski club such a great success and fun activity. It is always a pleasure to see so many parents willing to help us every year. I would also like to Thank the Superintendent, without her support, we would not have transportation. Please take the time to say Thank You to Mrs. Whitcomb when you see her.

If you have any questions prior to the meeting, please call Chris at 514-8018. I am home most days from 10AM until 1PM and evenings from 5PM until 8PM. You can also email me at chowe@newlebanonsd.org, I check my email often.

We Look Forward To Seeing Everyone On The 2nd or 3rd. If we do not have enough participation, Ski Club will not be offered this year.

Chris Howe Ski Club Advisor

Donna Roden Co-Advisor